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“Every patient in the Vallejo hospital is my responsibility.”

I spend many hours every day, and often 

many nights, in the Vallejo hospital and I 

couldn’t be happier about it. The hospital 

is where I believe I can make my greatest 

contribution to our patients. 

Even after all these years, I am still deeply 

moved to see a patient who has been fighting 

for life finally go home with renewed health 

and hope. 

My goal is to make sure our patients get 

exactly the right care at the right time, and 

I’m always on the lookout for anything that 

may affect clinical quality or patient safety and 

satisfaction.

When members are taken to other hospitals, 

particularly in emergency situations, my 

priority is to get them back into one of our 

Vallejo beds where I believe they belong and 

where their care will be of the highest quality.

Being in the hospital can be an emotional 

experience for patients and loved ones.  

Making that time easier is my ultimate reward. 


